
THE DAILY BULLETIN 
CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2013 

 
TUTORING AFTER SCHOOL TODAY:  (ALL SESSIONS ARE 3:00-4:00) 

Extra Help in Physics     Extra Help in Earth/Chem      Extra Help in Biology 

Mr. Lyle  K-2                      Mr. Nelson  K-3                Mrs. Zegan   G-107 

              Mr. Milasich  G-107 

Extra Help in Math  Extra Help in English           Extra Help in ELD/English 

Mrs. Denny  G-216  Mrs. Magon   C-4                        Ms. Lamedman  C-3 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

GENERAL 

 

DRESS CODE VIOLATION:  Have you been recently asked to change your shirt due to a dress code 

violation?  Did Canyon Administration give you a Canyon t-shirt to wear for the day?  If so, please 

remember to wash and return the Canyon t-shirt to the Student Responsibility Center (SRC) to get your 

original shirt back.  You have 10 days to return for the Canyon  t-shirt and pick up your original shirt.  

Canyon High School is not responsible for articles of clothing left in the SRC after 10 days.   

 

10th and 11th graders ~ You have an opportunity to ask an expert!!  If you or your parents have 

questions about how to plan for college, select a college, or pay for college this is a workshop for 

you!   Parents can learn the features and benefits of 529 or Coverdell Savings Plans.  And so much more!  

Come to the Library TODAY from 7- 8pm and meet with CBS (College Bound Strategies) to learn 

what you need to know when you talk with colleges, and to learn about some realistic cost reduction and 

funding opportunities to help pay for college without damaging the student's financial future or their 

parent's retirement plans.   

Are you interested in going to UC Riverside?  If so, please attend Highlander Day. This is a university 

Open-House.  Saturday, April 13th, 9am to 4pm at the UC Riverside campus.  Check out 

highlanderday.ucr.edu or call 951.827.4531  

 

DIRTY CAR??  Have us wash it!  Support a great cause for the Shoe Crew Car Wash on Saturday, 

March 16 in the Valencia K Mart parking lot.  Donate your gently used formal wear and receive a free 

wash.  There will be celebrity appearances and a bake sale and cotton candy! 

 

ACADEMY OF THE CANYONS:  Make a change and be a part of a unique, rewarding high school 

experience!  If you would like to learn more about Academy of the Canyons Middle College High School, 

you and your parents are invited to attend an informational meeting on Tuesday, March 5 in the  

Valencia High MPR at 7:00 p.m. 



MEETINGS 

 

EQUESTRIAN CLUB meeting at lunch TODAY (Thurs) in T-1 

 

ATTENTION CSF! This is a call to all members to attend our general meeting on March 6th @ 8:00 a.m. 

in H1. We'll be discussing our spring service projects and talking about officers for the 2013-2014 

school year. We will be taking attendance and serving a continental breakfast. See you there! 

 

BIBLE CLUB--Come to the Bible Club on Thursday at lunch in the choir room.  Get some food and enjoy 

some time with other students.  Everyone is welcome. 

 

FCA MEETING: Friday at lunch in G-206.  Everyone is welcome.. 

 

GSA MEETING TODAY in C-1 during lunch. Come check out Canyon's Gay/Straight Alliance Club. 

Everyone is always welcome! 

 

ATTENTION SOS MEMBERS!!!  There will be a meeting Thursday, February 28 in the A-lecture hall.  

Come support our Soldiers.  New members welcome!  See you there!!   

 

CHECKMATE CHESS CLUB and other board games will meet at Lunch in G-117.  Bring your lunch and 

enjoy the game of kings, queens, presidents, military leaders, and people all around the world.  Looking 

for a game of competition and intellectual stimulation at its highest form?  Join us every Wednesday and 

Friday.  Questions, see Mr. Clark in G-117 

 

SENIORS 

 

SENIORS:  The SCV Association of California School Administrators is offering multiple scholarships 

ranging from 200 to 500 dollars.  To qualify you need to have gone to a school in Santa Clarita for at 

least seven years (including at least one year of elementary school), have applied to a trade school, 

community college, or four year college, and have at least a 2.5 GPA.  If you qualify, please pick up an 

application in the counseling office.  Applications are due back to Mrs. Goller by March 12th. 

 

THE JACOB ZAMORA SCHOLARSHIP is due by March 1st.  There are three scholarships of $1000 

dollars that could be awarded.   If you picked up an application, make sure to either deliver your finished 

application to the counseling office or mail it in by March 1st! 

 


